
North City West School Facilities 
Financing Authority 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

REGULAR MEETING 
MARCH 18, 2020 

MEETING CANCELED 
  
  
  
  
  

Notice is hereby given that the North City West School Facilities 
Financing Authority Board of Director’s meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 3:30 PM, has been canceled in 
response to the declared public health emergency relating to 
COVID-19. 
 


